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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I'm writing to express my opposition to SB4. Semiconductor facilities do not need a 

special exemption from our Urban Growth Boundaries. Taking such action would set 

a dangerous precedent imperiling Oregon's forest and farmlands.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dylan Lamar, Registered Architect 


